Review of Glasgow’s Climate Plan — Update noted.

2 With reference to minutes of 12th November 2024 (Print 5, page 72) noting
the progress on the Glasgow’s Climate Plan and Glasgow’s Climate Adaptation Plan,
there was submitted and noted report by the Executive Director of Neighbourhoods,
Regeneration and Sustainability, advising

(1) that the Climate and Sustainability Board had, in November 2023 determined
that a full review of the Glasgow’s Climate Plan should be undertaken in 2025;
and

(2)  of the development of the revised Glasgow’s Climate Plan covering 2025-30
which included the proposed amendments, structure and governance of the
plan as detailed in the report.



